
Please join us for our monthly resident meeting that is held on the third 

Tuesday of each month. This month the meeting will be on April 18th at 

9:00 a.m. in the dining room. This is an opportunity to ask questions and 

give suggestions. We look forward to seeing you there! 

The Village will also be having a food advisory meeting on April 18th di-

rectly following the resident meeting. This is a meeting to ask questions 

and give suggestions regarding our food choices. We hope that you can 

make it! 

Non denominational church services are held every Saturday morning at 

10:00 a.m. in the dining room. However, morning worship will be can-

celled on April 8th due to the Easter Egg Hunt. Catholic Mass will be 

held on the first Monday of each month. For April, Mass will be on Mon-

day, April 3rd at 11:00 a.m. in the front community area. There will also 

be a non-denominational bible study group that will meet  in the dining 

room every Thursday in April at 6:15 p.m. 

Village Happenings 

Carlinville Area Hospital to Draw Labs 

Carlinville Area Hospital will be at The Village every Thursday in April to 

draw for lab work. The technician will come to your apartment first thing 

in the morning, before breakfast, to draw your lab work. If you need to be 

seen, please see Shannon in advance. We hope that everyone is benefit-

ting from this service.  
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Fish Fry April 7th 

The Village will be taking a trip to the American Legion for their Fish Fry 

on April 7th. We will be leaving the front lobby at 11:00 a.m. Cost of the 

meal will be at the responsibility of the resident. If you would like to join 

us, please sign up at the front desk by Wednesday, April 5th. 



Supportive Living Week April 24th-28th 

The week of April 24th-28th the state of Illinois will celebrate Supportive Living Week. The 

Village will be having celebrations throughout the week. Monday we ask that you support 

your favorite baseball team at lunch by wearing a shirt or hat from your team. Wednesday, 

we will be having an open house, so if you know of anyone that would like to tour our facil-

ity, please invite them out!  Then, we will end the week with an Ice Cream Social at 2:00 

p.m. in the dining room on Friday! We hope that you can join us for these upcoming 

events to celebrate Supportive Living Week! 

Movie Night April 14th and 26th 

The Village will be having our monthly “movie nights” in the front community area on April 

14th and 26th at 6:00 p.m. Please join us for a movie, popcorn, and soda. If you have any 

suggestions on a movie for these nights, please see Kelsey in advance. The movie for 

both nights will be announced at a later date. 

Easter Egg Hunt April 8th 

This year we will be having our Easter Egg Hun on Saturday, April 8th, at 10:00 a.m. please 

invite your little ones and family to join in on the fun at the egg hunt. Refreshments will be 

served after the hunt in the dining room. Also, Friday, April 7th, we will be filling the eggs 

with candy in the dining room at 2:00 p.m. Please come and join in on the fun!  

JUST TALK 

The Village at Morse Farm 

“Where neighbors become friends 

& friends become family” 

Vi l lage Neighbors  

Page 2 

Reminders 

 Rent is due by the 8th of the month or there is a $50.00 late fee. 

 24 hour notice for guests at mealtimes. Fee is $5.00 for regular meals. 

 24 hour notice for ALL transportation. 

 The Policy and Procedure Handbook is located at the front desk. 

Blood Pressure Screening April 10th 

Celtic Healthcare will be at The Village on April 10th at 2:00 p.m. for their monthly blood 

pressure screening. All residents are invited to join us in the dining room to get your blood 

pressure checked and recorded for you! 

Scamming and the Elderly April 5th 

Lieutenant Ryan Dixon from the Macoupin County Sheriff’s Department will be at The Vil-
lage on April 5th at 2:00 p.m. to discuss scamming and the elderly. All residents are invited 
to join us in the dining room to ask questions and hear the current scams going around. 

We hope that you can join us! 


